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Welcome Message from  

Reeve Delilah Miller

On behalf of Foothills County, it is my pleasure to welcome the 2022 Curling Alberta 

Mixed Championships to be held on March 9th-13th, 2022. 

After such a long hiatus from in person events, it is wonderful to see the 

Championships occurring.

We wish you a successful games and hope that you enjoy your time in the Foothills.

Best regards,

Delilah Miller

Reeve Foothills County


